
Wootton Booster Club Meeting Minutes - December, 2017 

The December, 2017 meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Booster President, Dottie 
Gottfried.  Enough members were present to meet the quorum requirement. 

Members Present 

Dottie Gottfried, President  

Dee Weise, Membership 

Jean Schuler, Secretary 

Chris Thompson, Athletic Director 

Erick Graves, Boys Varsity Basketball Coach 

Brenda Yuen, Boys JV Soccer Rep 

Peter Yuen, Boys JV Soccer Rep 

Jeff Koch, Boys Varsity Basketball Rep 

Tammy Mariani, Varsity Baseball Rep 

J. Powell, Varsity Boys Lacrosse Rep 

Margy Levine, Baseball Rep 

Ralph Nelson, XC Rep 

Susan Mina, Winter Track Rep 

Andra Metz, Boys Lacrosse Rep 

President’s Welcome/Introductions 

Dottie Gottfried opened the meeting at 7:05 PM.  Dottie reported the Sam Williams Run will be 
held on March 17 at 9:00am.  The Booster Club will help with use of the concession stand, 
helium tank and some food donations.  Dottie attended the County Booster Club Meeting.  
They reported the on-line sign-up for winter sports was successful.  An added feature planned 
for the Spring registration will be for the data to passed on to the Athletic Director.  

Membership Report -  Dee will send the winter registrations to the team reps in the next few 
weeks.  Tammy Mariani will help Dee determine which families have already contributed to 
Boosters. 

Treasurer’s Report – Dave was not available for the meeting therefore the P&L statement and 
Balance Sheet were not discussed. 

Minutes – November minutes approved. The minutes will be uploaded to the website. 

Athletic Director – Basketball update from Coach Erick Graves.  January 5th will be a community 
spirit night.  Margie will notify the cluster schools to invite them to the event.  Boosters will 



supply leftover giveaways from football.  January 6th will be the Community Outreach Event.  
Basketball has a reading program with students from Fallsmead Elementary School.  On 
February 13th the students are invited to the game to be recognized for their accomplishments 
during the reading program.  Boosters will cover the cost of the t-shirts purchased for the Lilly’s 
Hope to be held at Rockville High School on February 6th.  This was approved by Booster 
members. 

Concession Stand  - A popcorn machine will be purchased to be used in the stand. 

School Store – Inventory from the Concession stand was moved to the school store to be sold 
during indoor events.  Dottie will be purchasing new racks to hold the snacks.  The school store 
will be open on Fridays.  There will also be a staff event/sale, possibly during the cookie 
exchange time. 

Website Update – The listserv capability has been put on hold. 

Wishlist Update  - Patrick, the trainer, does not want a rolling cart but an industrial cooler.  This 
will be purchased by Boosters.   

Team Rep Matters  - Basketball team reps reported some of the signs in the gym are falling 
down.  Chris said he is not able to fix them because the lift is broken.  Not sure if a request for a 
new lift has been submitted since the lift belongs to the Arts Department. 

Bricks, Pavers and Signs – nothing to report 

New Business – nothing to report 

The next board meeting will be January 3, 2018. 

Booster Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM by Booster Club President Dottie Gottfried. 


